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Re: Review of the Criminal history registration standard and other work to improve public safety 
in health regulation 
 
 
The Australian College of Nursing (ACN) would like to thank Ahpra for the opportunity to provide 

feedback on the Review of the Criminal history registration standard and other work to improve 

public safety in health regulation. 

As the national leader of the nursing profession, ACN supports all measures aimed at ensuring the 

safety and wellbeing of the community. ACN welcomes the Criminal history standard and its aim to 

ensure a safer healthcare system for all. 

ACN sought feedback from members. The following response has been compiled from feedback 

received.  

If you have further enquiries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact  

 Director of Policy and Advocacy at   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Director – Policy and Advocacy 
Australian College of Nursing  

29 September 2023 

 
 
 


















